
There are many opportunities throughout the weekend for you to interact with Cantor Steve, both virtually 
and in-person. We encourage each and every congregant, children, teens and adults, to participate in as 
many of the weekend events as possible.  
 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR SERVICES AND EVENTS SO WE KNOW HOW MANY PEOPLE TO EXPECT!  
Please submit your registration by Wednesday, March 8. 
 

Friday, March 10, 2023 
7:30pm, Shabbat Evening Worship Service  
 

This service is in-person at Oakland Mills Interfaith Center. It is also available via Zoom using this link 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88960847943 
 

Saturday, March 11, 2023 
10:00am, Shabbat Morning Service 
 

This service is in-person at Oakland Mills Interfaith Center. It is also available via Zoom using this link 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88960847943 
 

12:30pm, Lunch & Learn following services 
 

Please RSVP for the Lunch & Learn by Sunday, March 8. 
Following lunch, the Learning portion will be available via Zoom, using this link 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88960847943. The Zoom room will open at 1:00pm.  
 

2:15pm, Meeting with the CJC Choir 
 

Choir members are invited to meet Cantor Hummel, in person at Oakland Mills Interfaith Center. Please 
contact David Zinner for more information. 
 

7:30pm, Havdalah, Coffee & Dessert with Q&A 
This is in-person at Oakland Mills Interfaith Center. Congregants are invited as Cantor Hummel leads 
Havdalah and a Q&A session with dessert and coffee. Do you have questions for Cantor Hummel? This 
session will be moderated by Search Committee Chairs—Charlene Levine and Elliott Cowan.  
This is your opportunity to learn more about Cantor Hummel. Please click here to register by Wednesday, 
March 8 so we know how many people to expect.  The Q&A session will be available via this Zoom link 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88960847943. The Zoom room will open at approximately 7:50pm following 
Havdalah (which will be held outside, weather permitting). PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR QUESTIONS IN 
ADVANCE TO ROBIN BY FRIDAY, MARCH 10. 
 

Sunday, March 12, 2023 
11:30am, Lunch with CJC’s Board of Directors 
 

This lunch is in-person at Oakland Mills Interfaith Center and is for current members of the CJC Board. 
Please register in advance so we know how many people to expect.  
 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR SERVICES AND EVENTS SO WE KNOW HOW MANY PEOPLE TO EXPECT!   
Please submit your registration by Wednesday, March 8. 
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